## Public Comment







## COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA AGRICULTURAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE

March 20th, 2020

Hon Gregg Hart Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 105 East Anapamu St. Santa Barbara, Ca 93101

RE: March 24<sup>th</sup> Hearing P&D Long Range Planning Work Program

Dear Chair Hart and Honorable Members of the Board

On March 5<sup>th</sup>, the Ag Advisory Committee (AAC) was presented the 2020-2023 Work Program by the Long Range Planning Department.

The AAC Voted 9-0-0 to recommend that the Cannabis Land Use Ordinance Amendments be placed as the top priority for the Fiscal year (FY) 2020-2023.

Thank you for your consideration,

Sincerely,

Paul Van Leer, Chair

## **Committee Members**

Bradley Miles
Ron Caird
Sharyne Merritt
AJ Cisney
Randy Sharer
Carrie Jordan
Claire Wineman
Paul Van Leer, Chair
June Van Wingerden
Tyler Thomas, Vice Chair
Bill Giorgi, Alternate
Chrissy Allen

Representing

1<sup>st</sup> District Supervisor, Das Williams

2<sup>nd</sup> District Supervisor, Gregg Hart, Chair

3<sup>rd</sup> District Supervisor, Joan Hartmann

4<sup>th</sup> District Supervisor, Peter Adam

5<sup>th</sup> District Supervisor, Steve Lavagnino

California Women for Agriculture

Grower-Shipper Association of SB and SLO Counties

Santa Barbara County Farm Bureau

Santa Barbara Flower & Nursery Growers' Association

Santa Barbara County Cattlemen's Assn.

California Strawberry Commission